
 

 
 

Tuesday 8th August 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 

NZ Secondary Schools Winter Tournament Week - UNISS - Upper North Island Secondary Schools Netball 
Tournament 

As part of being in the Elim Netball Tournament team, your daughter is invited to represent Elim Christian College 
to compete in the Upper North Island Secondary Schools Netball Tournament, during the New Zealand Secondary 
Schools Winter Tournament Week, held at Hamilton Netball Centre.  

We will be staying at the Asure Albert Park Motor Lodge, Te Awamutu for the duration of the week.  

Event:   Upper North Island Secondary Schools Netball Tournament (UNISS) 
Dates:   Sunday 27th August  - Friday 1st September 2023 
Venue:   Hamilton Netball Centre, Hamilton City Centre 
Transport:  Transport will be provided using school vans and parent transport.  

Please consider this wonderful opportunity favorably and complete the permission form and make a deposit of 
$100.00 by Friday 18th August 2023 to secure a place for your child.  
 
Student numbers have not yet been confirmed, therefore can not give a definite cost at this stage. The total cost 
will be between $590 - $650 for the week. This will be confirmed by the end of the week and advised. This cost 
includes entry fees, transport, accommodation, catering, and umpire fees. We have subsidized this cost through 
fundraising.  
 
Full payment must be paid no later than Friday 25th August 2023. Payment can either be made through the 
parent portal, online banking into the following bank account 02-0100-0357672-000 or by paying via eftpos or 
credit card only (no cash) at the Botany Campus office. 
 
By agreeing to send your child to attend UNISS, you agree to make full payment by Friday 25th August 2023, 
unless a previous payment plan has been set up with accounts. If you have any queries with payment, please 
email accounts@elim.school.nz.  

Full draw and more information to find updates throughout the week can be found using the link below:  
http://www.uniss.co.nz/  

Parents/Caregivers: Please consider this wonderful opportunity favorably and complete the permission form using 
the link below by Friday 18th August 2023.  
 
NZSS Upper North Island Netball Tournament Permission Form 

Due to the nature of this competitive event, please understand that not all students will get the same amount of 
game time. We do have subs and will try our best to allow everyone a fair amount, but as this is a highly 
competitive tournament it will be up to the discretion of the coach to select the players they see fit to play each 
game. Both attitude and skill will be considered for these decisions. 
 
Further information will follow regarding gear requirements.  

Should you have any queries at all, please do not hesitate to email me. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Kim Borthwick 
Sports Coordinator 
kim.borthwick@elim.school.nz 
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